
UAW Local 2083 
ZF Chassis System, LLC 
Tuscaloosa, Alabama  

Strike Day 1  
 
On March 12, 2020 UAW Local 2083 went on strike against ZF Chassis Systems, LLC in Tuscaloosa, 

Alabama.  The nearly 300 - member local has been in negotiations for the past seven months trying to 

reach a fair and equitable contract.  It is unfortunate that the company has discharged three of the six 

bargaining committee members in February.  This action has not divided or caused fear with the 

membership liked hoped, but it had just the opposite effect. It not only strengthened the bargaining 

committee but the membership as well. The three discharged committee members has not quit fighting 

for the membership. They are active everyday walking the picket line and continuing to meet with the 

UAW local bargaining to make sure the members concerns are addressed. During the seven months of 

negotiations there has been three extension given, hundreds upon hundreds of discussions and 

demands exchanged in attempt to get a contract for the membership.  We have taken the company’s 

proposals to the membership three times and each time it was voted down by a large margin of the 

membership.  Not only is this membership standing up for themselves, but also showing the support to 

their discharged committee members and the overall labor community in Tuscaloosa, Alabama. Please 

stand strong with these striking brothers & sisters as this was not a decision they have taken lightly.  

Local 2083 members 

could use our 

prayers and financial 

support as they fight 

to last one day 

longer to ensure 

their membership 

receives the best 

contract possible. If 

your local would like 

to take a collection 

to help Local 2083 

members, contact 

the Region 8 Office 

to get the donations 

to these members. 

The members of 

local 2083 wants to 

express their 

Solidarity, Strength, 

love and prayers to 

Local 1407.   



 

 

 


